
 
 

 
 

Short Breaks Service 

      For Children with Disabilities 

 Newsletter w/c 6th November 2023 

This newsletter contains events and updates from various services around 

Halton, as well as other general information which you may find useful. You can 

find out more information on the Halton Local Offer page online or contact the 

Short Breaks Service for Children with Disabilities team too. 

 

Halton SEND Parent Carer’s Forum – November 

events and activities 
 

  
 
Halton SEND Parent Carer’s Forum has lots of events and activities planned 
throughout November including their school parent drop in sessions on 
Wednesday 15th November at Bridgewater Park Primary, Runcorn, and 
Wednesday 22nd November ar St. Berteline’s Primary, Runcorn. Both sessions are 
from 9.30am-11.30am  
 
And don’t forget the Information and Support Surgery on Saturday 18th November, 
12pm-3pm at Moon Meadow scout hut, Widnes. Parents and carers can come and 
speak to all the SEND Local Authority and Woodview departments for advice. There 
will be crafts, bubbles, raffles, and Hot Dogs for all the kids - it really will be a family 
day out! 
 

They also have their latest online Zoom parent information workshops: 

• Thursday 16th November 7.30pm Vulnerable Beneficiary – Wills & 
Inheritance Parent Training Webinar.  

o https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81298593408?pwd=SmwrakFjYnk2amh
vOWk1b1BPeEo2UT09 

o Meeting ID: 812 9859 3408 Passcode: 741224 
 

• Thursday 16th November 7.30pm Vulnerable Beneficiary – Wills & 
Inheritance Parent Training Webinar.  

o https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81298593408?pwd=SmwrakFjYnk2amh
vOWk1b1BPeEo2UT09 

o Meeting ID: 812 9859 3408 Passcode: 741224 
If you are not a member of the Forum and want to join their zoom workshops, just 
email Jen on info@haltonsendpcf.org.uk for a membership form. 

https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/
mailto:aiminghigh.fordisabledchildren@halton.gov.uk
mailto:info@haltonsendpcf.org.uk
https://www.facebook.com/HaltonSENDcarersforum
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Mako Create’s ‘Code A Drone’ sessions 

  

 

Mako Create’s free monthly Coding Club is a fun and supportive place for young 

people from Halton to get together to enjoy learning coding skills, completing 

challenges, and meeting new people.  

• Thursday 9th November 4pm-6pm – Widnes Library. Click here to book. 

• Thursday 16th November 4.30pm-6.30pm at Grangeway Community Centre. 

Click here to book. 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/mako-coding-club-code-a-drone-widnes-registration-722037723267?aff=FacebookPost&fbclid=IwAR3EO0U70Y9fewLy8hsliF0KncBZD67KVWYcT2L9LuFwEdcImGINSdTuQ1k
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/mako-coding-club-code-a-drone-runcorn-registration-722033189707?aff=FacebookPost&fbclid=IwAR2x3O2j5chZA7N2eBPfb0F_Z68O3kMGhD2TOWVlWYNUchSqOMYLdthWZ90
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/mako-coding-club-code-a-drone-widnes-registration-722037723267
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/mako-coding-club-code-a-drone-runcorn-registration-722033189707?aff=FacebookPost&fbclid=IwAR2x3O2j5chZA7N2eBPfb0F_Z68O3kMGhD2TOWVlWYNUchSqOMYLdthWZ90


 
 

 
 

Christmas Craft Afternoon and Santa’s Grotto at 

Deafness Resource Centre 

 

The Deafness Resource Centre are holding a Christmas Craft Afternoon and Santa’s 

Grotto on Saturday 2nd December – come along and enjoy a fun Christmas 

afternoon! 

Click here to book your places and find out more on their Facebook page here. 

https://www.tickettailor.com/events/thedeafnessresourcecentre/1010332?fbclid=IwAR3mmREbdHWrPRjJotHlVBPAFSsO1weSFjChHujhETUNdhYUo2fQH0hZMM0
https://www.facebook.com/DRCSTHELENS
https://www.tickettailor.com/events/thedeafnessresourcecentre/1010332?fbclid=IwAR3mmREbdHWrPRjJotHlVBPAFSsO1weSFjChHujhETUNdhYUo2fQH0hZMM0


 
 

 
 

SEN Disco at The Hive Winsford 

 
The Hive Winsford are hosting their Busy Bees SEN disco on Wednesday 29th 
November 4.15pm-6.15pm - under 18's and siblings welcome for only £2 entry. 
 
There's lots of fun things to do to keep the busy bees busy including sensory disco 
lights, art and crafts in a quieter area, music, sensory screen. Food and drinks are 
available from £2.50, and they also offer free juice.  
 
Find out more on their Facebook page here and click here to book your tickets. 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61553061148204
https://www.thehivelive.org/event-details/busy-bees-u18s-sen-disco
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61553061148204


 
 

 
 

Cheshire Autism Practical Support - ChAPs 
 

 
 
 

You can read their regular newsletters which include details and information on all 
their activities. A copy of the November newsletter is attached to this email. 
 
For more information on ChAPS you can check out their website here, or call 
0344 850 8607, or drop them an email at info@cheshireautism.org.uk .  
 
You can also request to join their Facebook page where you’ll find support, advice 
and signposting – please note this a private group and only parents will be given 
access once you are a ChAPS member; no professionals will be admitted. 

 

Creative Hangout for young people aged 16-25 

in Widnes and Runcorn – starts this week! 
 
Creative Hangout is designed specifically for young adults aged 16 to 25 from 
Halton who have disabilities and/or autism. It offers a welcoming and supportive 
environment where attendees can develop their creative skills and socialise with 
friends old and new.  They will be hosting seven weekly sessions in both Widnes and 
Runcorn throughout November and December; these sessions will be held at Ashley 
School and Cavendish High Academy, but young adults do not need to be students 
at these schools to participate. 
 
Creative Hangout Widnes: 
Date: Monday 6th November - 18th December 2023 (seven, 2-hour sessions, held 
weekly on Monday afternoons) 
Time: 3:30 pm - 5:30 pm 
Age: 16 - 25 years old 
Location: Ashley School, Cawfield Avenue, Widnes, WA8 7HG 
Click here for more information and book your places. 

Cheshire Autism Practical Support (ChAPS) is a 

registered charity who offer practical advice, support 

and services across Cheshire for families of young 

people with Autism Spectrum Condition or Asperger’s 

Syndrome whether diagnosed or not.  

They run monthly parents meetings, positive 

parenting courses helping with behaviour, anxiety 

etc., activities for children, young people and adults 

on the spectrum, and lots more. 

 

https://www.cheshireautism.org.uk/
mailto:info@cheshireautism.org.uk
https://www.facebook.com/groups/cheshireautismpracticalsupport
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/creative-hangout-widnes-registration-731088153347?aff=thirdpartyorganisations
https://www.cheshireautism.org.uk/
https://www.cheshireautism.org.uk/


 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Creative Hangout Runcorn: 
Date: Tuesday 7th November - 19th December 2023 (seven, 2-hour sessions, held 
weekly on Tuesday afternoons) 
Time: 3:30 pm - 5:30 pm 
Age: 16 - 25 years old 
Location: The Cavendish High Academy Lincoln Cl, Runcorn WA7 4YX 
Click here for more information and book your places. 
 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/creative-hangout-runcorn-registration-731105926507?aff=thirdpartyorganisations
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/creative-hangout-widnes-registration-731088153347?aff=thirdpartyorganisations
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The Austism Wellbeing Project for young people 

aged 16+ 

 
A copy of their November newsletter is attached, and you can find out more by 

visiting their website here or check out their Facebook page here. 

Don’t forget to join in Halton’s ‘Big 

Conversation’ 

 
The Big Conversation is about all of us being a part of shaping what the future of 
Halton looks like. 
 
It’s about starting to talk about how, together, we can make Halton an even better 
place for people to live, work, visit and grow. It includes discussing what Halton 
Borough Council could do with the money that it has available, what we can do 
together as a community and what each of us may be able to do in our day to day 
lives, to make a difference. 
 
Council Leader Cllr Mike Wharton says: “Let your voice be heard by taking part in 
our survey. Input from local people is crucial to help shape future policies and 
decisions. Your involvement will help us improve, and build brighter futures for our 
community.” 

 

  
 

Get involved today – complete the survey 
before Thursday 30th November to be in with 
a chance of winning a £100 gift voucher for 
The Brindley. 
 
You can click here to find out more about The 
Big Conversation here, and you can complete 
the survey by clicking this link here or scan the 
QR code. 
 
 

The Autism Wellbeing Project is a new non-

profit organisation dedicated to supporting 

autistic adults in Halton and the surrounding 

areas. They support anyone aged 16+, 

whether diagnosed or not, and are based in 

Runcorn, although their online support can be 

accessed from anywhere. 

 

https://www.theautismwellbeingproject.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/theautismwellbeingproject
https://www.theautismwellbeingproject.co.uk/
https://online1.snapsurveys.com/TheBigConversation?q1=CMedia
https://online1.snapsurveys.com/TheBigConversation?q1=CMedia


 
 

 
 

If you would like some help in completing the survey, please pop into any Halton 
Direct Link office, or one of Halton’s libraries, where staff will be happy to provide 
assistance. 
 
And Halton Borough Council also want to know what children and young people 
think of the place where they live too. Please help them to complete a shorter 
version of the survey available by clicking this link here. 
 

Accessing Short Breaks information on the 

Halton Local Offer  

 

     
 
And your feedback and suggestions help us to keep improving the Halton Local Offer 
for families across our borough – click here to share your feedback! 
 

MAX cards 

 

 

You can visit the MAX Card website for further details or check out the Local Offer. 

Cards cost £2.50 and can be collected from Warrington Road Children’s Centre in 

Widnes, or Glendale Family Centre in Runcorn (available Monday to Friday 9am to 

4.30pm – please note, it is cash payments only).  

You can email AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk or call 0151 511 

6560 for more details. 

 
This newsletter provides general information and resources for parents and carers of 
young people with SEND, and for professionals who support them. Please note, 
while we take every care to ensure the information we share is accurate the 

Autism Central Hubs offer guidance to 

families, carers and personal assistants of 

autistic people. All of their sessions are run by 

Peer Educators who are parents or carers of 

autistic people, who are happy to share their 

knowledge and experience with you.  

Don’t forget that Max Cards are available for our 

families in Halton all year round.  

The card is designed to help families save money on 

great days out at castles, zoos, bowling alleys and 

more.  

Don’t forget you can access our Short Breaks page on 
the Local Offer by scanning this QR code here or click 
this link. 
 
Here you’ll find lots of useful information and 
resources, while the Leisure page here has details of 
activities and events across Widnes and Runcorn 
 

https://online1.snapsurveys.com/interview/32188aa3-53b4-4ca3-83b9-c0506c7d4be0
https://online1.snapsurveys.com/interview/32188aa3-53b4-4ca3-83b9-c0506c7d4be0
https://halton.me/local-offer-contact-us/
https://mymaxcard.co.uk/
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/halton-children-family-services/halton-short-breaks/
mailto:AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/halton-children-family-services/halton-short-breaks/
https://mymaxcard.co.uk/
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/halton-children-family-services/halton-short-breaks/
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/halton-children-family-services/halton-short-breaks/
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/leisure/


 
 

 
 

information provided is not a direct recommendation from the Short Breaks Service 
and we recommend that you complete your own research about the information and 
events we signpost. 
 

We recognise that not all the information in this newsletter will be relevant to 
everyone included on the mailing list. If there is some specific information you would 
like to see more of, or information from a certain service that you’d like to share 
please let me know and I will try to include next time. If you do not wish to continue 
receiving this newsletter, please let me know. 
 

     Julie.Pennington@halton.gov.uk  

Short Breaks Service for Children with Disabilities Halton Borough Council 

Tel: 0151 511 6560 

Email: AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk 

mailto:Julie.Pennington@halton.gov.uk
mailto:AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk

